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TRANSMITTAL 5

Forwarded message

From: TJ Knight <tj.knight@lacity.org>

Date: Mon, Jun 24, 2013 at 8:37 AM

Subject: Re: O'Rorke appeal/protest regarding the "non-responsive" decision to completing the BIP 
subcontractor outreach requirements

To: Tracy Keough <tracy@ororkeinc.com>

Hi Tracy. Thank you for the email. Please don't be dissuaded from proposing on future Bureau of 
Sanitation projects.

TJ

On Mon, Jun 24, 2013 at 8:34 AM, Tracy Keough <tracy@ororkeinc.com> wrote:

Hi TJ,

In the spirit of establishing a relationship for the future, the O'Rorke team has decided not to pursue the 
appeal further. Thank you for facilitating the process thus far and for your counsel along the way

Regards,

Tracy
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